

H Special Invitation for You

This is the Lord's doing; it is marvelous in our eyes. Psalm 118:23

February 13, 2023

Greeting Family and Friends!

We greet you in the matchless name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus the Christ!

Please come out and join us on our 31st Annual Steward Day Celebration on March 19, 2023, at 11:00AM. Also, at this time, we are so excited to recognize and to honor a few deserving members of Bethelonia.

These members have served this church family faithfully, with dedicated and distinguished service to the body of Christ and Kingdom building!

It is now their season, as these members have served and worked in God's vineyard for many years and they will continue to serve in their capacities as Emeritus, an honorary title that is befitting of them. We know that because they are now "Senior Season Christians", it is not always easy to make the meetings, or use electronic devices. We know that life brings about change, even though the desire is there to participate. They still will have the same rights and privileges as the other members who serves on the Boards.

Please come out and join us on our 31st Annual Steward Day Celebration and as we honor these members on March 19, 2023, at 11:00AM.

Our Honorees:

Brother Franklin Dickey, Sr.

Sister Alberta Thompson

Sister Inez Washington

Brother Leroy Dickey

Sister Hattie Slater

If you cannot attend, please join us on Face Book, and if you like to participate in our offerings you can do that through Paypal and Givelify.

Yours in Christ,

Reverend James L. Houston, Pastor

We will practice CDC guidelines for social distancing, masks and temperature checks!